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To all students holding offers for  
Biochemistry  

 
Pre-course Maths Booklet 

 
 
Dear Student, 
 
All undergraduates on the Biochemistry course do Maths and Statistics courses in their 1st year, 
comprising lectures and departmentally organised problems classes. To help students prepare 
for these we have produced a set of Maths resources for you to work through before arriving in 
Oxford. The lectures and problems classes will assume that you are very familiar with all of this 
material. 
 
A hard-copy of the pre-course booklet is available to view and download at: 
 

Web address: https://learntech.imsu.ox.ac.uk/mathsworkbook/  
 
You will need to enter your UCAS number and email address in order to download the booklet. 
If you have difficulties in accessing this site, then please e-mail msdlt@medsci.ox.ac.uk. 
 
Once you have registered your e-mail address at the above site, you will be sent details of how 
to access the online resources. These include everything that is in the hard-copy booklet, plus 
extra practice problems with hints and worked answers. 
 
We very strongly recommend that you work through these resources and brush up any areas 
about which you are not confident. It is also a good idea to start this before the end of the school 
year, because your school teachers may be able to help if you encounter problems. If you find 
any of the material difficult, then please let your College tutor know as soon as you arrive in 
Oxford. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in October. 
 
 
Yours, 

 

 
 
Dr Mark Wormald 
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